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MEETING MINUTES 

for 

Shady Banks Civic Association Board Meeting 

Held July15th, 2015 

Hortt Park Community Center 

The Shady Bank’s Civic Association Board Meeting was called to order at 7:02 pm by President Barbara 

Haggerty. 

 

The official police updates were presented by NAT officer Mr. L. Fernandez.  There were quite a few 

automobile burglaries in the past month. 10 out of 12 of these were due to unlocked car doors. Please 

make sure to lock any unlocked doors. More details about crimes reported by neighbors can be found in 

real time on NextDoor.com viewing Shady Banks. The official neighborhood statistics can be found at 

FLPD.org. 

 

The Treasury Report was presented by Treasurer Don Haggerty with $13,389.45 residing in the account--

the same amount as last month, since there were no transactions. The Board approved the report. 

 

Minutes from the SBCA meeting of June 17
th
, 2015 were reviewed and approved by the Board. 

 

Committees gave updates on their progress. A lengthy vote was made on the trees surrounding the tennis 

courts with the following 4 options voted upon. 

● 1) Keep tennis courts in the original location with 5 trees being removed 

● 2) Relocate tennis court layout 10 feet east to avoiding removing all 7 trees 

● 3) Relocate tennis court at an angle at the back side of the community center (not a favorable 

view) 

● 4) Shut down the entire project 

 

Voting Results: 

● 1) Original location: 6 for, 4 against 

● 2) Relocate 10 feet: 0 for, 10 against 

● 3) Relocate at angle: 2 for, 8 against 

● 4) No tennis courts: 2 for, 8 against 

 

Speaking on behalf of the Safety Committee, Shelby Smith provided updates on the progress of the speed 

study for the neighborhood on 12
th

 court. The speed study will be given to the entire neighborhood, not 

just one street. Everything will be taken into account, even the affect the raised bridge has on the 

neighborhood. Shady Banks is on a waiting list for the speed study with an expected start date of October 

2015. 

 

Movies In the Park will be postponed for the month of August because of the heat. 
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New crime watch signs are not available with the City or Police Department. Gene Groves volunteered to 

research alternative methods of crime watch signs. 

Club 55 is holding meetings in Hortt Community center every morning throughout the summer and on 

Tuesdays and Thursdays on a permanent basis. 

There was more discussion on the possibility of a neighborhood survey to research and encourage 

resident participation. Actual wording of the survey question to be approved via email. 

The next Board Meeting will be September 16
th

 at 7pm. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:18pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

 

 

 

_________________________________ 

Jessica Bowles, SBCA Secretary 

 


